
PLATINUM JUBILEE 
 

CELEBRATIONS!!! 

Wednesday 1 June 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We have a morning of festivities organised to mark the Queen’s official Platinum 

Jubilee celebrations. To add to the occasion, we are inviting all pupils to: 

✓ Come to school dressed all in one colour: RED, WHITE or BLUE 

✓ Wear a home-made crown – prizes for the most creative! 

✓ Bring some party food (e.g. crisps, buns etc – no drinks) 

After a morning enjoying the activities above, we will all join together for a picnic 

on the playing field (hopefully the weather will behave!). Children will bring their 

packed lunches or, if taking a school dinner, the canteen will provide them with 

party boxes of chips & chicken nuggets and, along with the party food set out on 

trestle tables, we’ll get tucked in!  

 

 

P7 pupils will be on their residential trip so they will have their own Platinum Jubilee party 

when they return on Monday 6 June. 

Face-painting 

Ice-cream van 


